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Dear Parents,    
 
Following on from our recent communications, I wish to advise you of our latest news and 
developments. 
          
As part of the ever changing situation regarding the opening of schools to wider pupils and in 
consultation with local Education Authority and Governors, we would now (all being well) like to 
invite Year 6 to return to school with effect from Monday 15th June. I would ask that all parents use 
the village hall car park and park to the right hand side, furthest away from the bowling green, to 
support social distancing and then escort your child to the gate. 
 
We have two bubbles in school and it is important to note that in some circumstances the school 
may decide, with the support of the Local Authority, to close a ‘bubble’ earlier than the national 
guidance would indicate prior to the outcome of a test result being known, as Test and Trace is still 
so early in its implementation. 
 
When we are in a position to potentially re-open for our Reception and Year 1 pupils, we will of 
course advise you at the earliest opportunity. We thank you for your patience and understanding in 
this regard. 
 
We will be continually reviewing our practises and adding any further measures as needed. 
 
Please know that pupils and families in Year’s 2,3,4 and 5 are still in our thoughts and that we miss 
you all. 
 
In the meantime, Staff will continue to upload work to the school website for all of our pupils and 
we will continue to be open for our keyworker children as we have since 20th March. We will also 
continue to share information and activities through our Twitter feed. If you have not taken a look 
already, please do so. We have enjoyed seeing the pictures you have shared with us on Twitter, so 
please keep them coming! 
 
If you any concerns or questions relating to home learning, your child’s education of welfare, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. You can continue to contact teachers directly through their staff email 
directly or telephone the school.   
 
Again, on behalf of all the staff, I wish to thank you all for your support and understanding during 
these challenging times. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs T Bramwell 
Senior Teacher  
 

 



            
 

        
 
                   
 
 
 
 
                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


